
 
 
 
 
 

New Policy of Corkage Charge 
July 2018 

 
 

Starting from 1st July, 2018 the corkage fee will be adjusted to 

$200 per bottle. Members will be entitled to (1) free corkage for 

every $350 spent on food and beverage, and there will be no 

corkage on any bottles of wines and spirits purchased directly 

from the Club. Please enquire with our restaurant service staff 

regarding the new policy. 

Thank you for your attention. 
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